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Announcement 
 

Book release: Your Passport to International Librarianship 
Cate Carlyle, Curriculum Resource Centre Coordinator, Mount Saint Vincent University 

 

APLA member Cate Carlyle and co-author Dee Winn (frequent APLA Conference presenter) 

have co-authored a new book on volunteering in international libraries. Your Passport to 

International Librarianship (ALA 2018) includes reflections from their travels as well as insight 

and “how-tos” to get you out from behind the circ desk and experiencing the world while giving 

back and advocating for the profession!  

Whether you’re a library professional with decades of experience, a student, or a recent 

graduate in your first position, career enrichment can mean so much more than simply 

watching a webinar, taking a class, or even attending a conference. There’s a different kind of 

professional development out there, one that involves travel, experiencing different cultures 

and new languages, and learning the kinds of interpersonal skills you can’t get sitting behind a 

desk.  

Your Passport to International Librarianship is available now for pre-order on Amazon and ALA 

Publishing (shipping in May and June). 

Happy reading 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.amazon.ca/Your-Passport-International-Librarianship-Carlyle/dp/0838917186/ref=sr_1_9?ie=UTF8&qid=1524658496&sr=8-9&keywords=your+passport+to
https://www.alastore.ala.org/content/your-passport-international-librarianship

